
SOUTH FORK WIND

Pavement Core 
Samples 

MONTAUK HIGHWAY

5 core samples will be taken within the 

roadway of the Montauk Highway, west of 

the intersection of Wainscott Northwest 

Road.

Timeline:  Beginning as early as March 1, 

lasting approximately two weeks.  All work 

will be conducted Monday - Friday between 

7:00 a.m. and 7:00p.m.  

No lane closures will occur before 10 a.m. or 

after 3 p.m. 

No work will occur on holidays.

Timeline & Location
Purpose

South Fork Wind is 
performing pavement borings 
to collect the data that will 
inform the detailed design of 
the onshore cable route.

To acquire these samplings, core samples will be taken 

of the pavement and asphalt within each lane and 

shoulder of the Montauk Highway. The cores will be 

taken from shallow holes, approximately 2 - 4 inches in 

diameter and with a depth of approximately 12 inches.  

Temporary lane closures will be required, but two way 

traffic will be maintained.  Cones, signage and flaggers 

will be used as traffic management.  Business access 

will be maintained throughout.

The borings will be performed using a drill rig and will 

be restored once completed. 
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info@southforkwind.com

Website

southforkwind.com
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@SouthForkWind




